School may look a little different this year at Magnolia Trace Elementary. . .

Let the Adventure Begin!

While our school year may look a little different this year, we are excited to see our students back on campus! We will
implement several procedures and health safety measures to promote a safe and healthy environment for all.

Arrival by Bus or Car

Bus — Students will exit the bus 6 feet apart
Cars — Cars should enter the gate on Viola, pass in front of Lake Harbor,
and turn right into the MTE car line.

When a student exits
the car or bus

Students will exit buses in the bus loop on the side of the school, and cars
in the car loop in the front of the school.

Students will stop at the hand sanitizer cart and sanitize their hands.
Students will walk, socially distanced, 6 feet apart to their classrooms.
Adults will be in the hallways to assist students and say, “Good morning.”

Breakfast

Grab and Go meal breakfast will be available to the students.
Students will eat breakfast in/near their classroom.

Health Screening

The student’s teacher will health screen the students prior to entering
the classroom by completing the following: taking the temperature,
asking the health screening questions.

Hand Washing &
Hand Sanitizing

ALL MTE classrooms have sinks. Students will wash their hands when
they arrive in class, many times throughout the day, no less that every 2
hours, before/after lunch, before/after recess, before/after shared use of
shared computers, and before dismissal.

Hand sanitizer is also available in all classrooms for student use.

Lunch

Each class will eat lunch together, as a class, in their assigned lunch
classroom.

The students will wash their hands before/after lunch.

The eating areas will be sanitized before/after each lunch.

Recess

Each class will have recess together as a class. Each class has an assigned
recess time during the school day.
Recess equipment will be sanitized before/after each recess time.

Dismissal

Students will remain in their classrooms during dismissal until their car
name or bus number is called.

Cars should enter the Viola gate and line up in front of Lake Harbor.
Buses will be loaded using social distancing practices.

Mask & Static Groups

Mask are required for all employees and 3" grade students

2" graders are encouraged, but not required, to wear mask.
Our classes will remain with the same “static group” of students
throughout the day to the greatest extent possible.

Visitors & Parents

Only essential personnel are allowed on the school campus, visitors are
not allowed.

When checking out a student, please call the school office when you
arrive and someone will meet you out front.

lliIness and Absences

If your child is sick or has a fever, please keep them home. We will work
with you to provide make-up work.




